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November 2, 2018

To the Honorable Common Council
of the City of Milwaukee

Room 205 — City Hall

Re: Communication from Tionne V. Reed
C.I. File No. 1048-2018-2011

Dear Council Members:

SUSAN E. LAPPEN
PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOERL
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H. TANGEN

JAY A. UNORA
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK
KEVIN P. SULLIVAN
THOMAS D. MILLER
ROBIN A. PEDERSON
JEREMY R. MCKENZIE
PETER J. BLOCK
JENNY YUAN

KAIL J. DECKER
ALLISON N. FLANAGAN
HEATHER H. HOUGH
ANDREA J. FOWLER
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN
NAOMI E. GEHLING
CALVIN V. FERMIN
BENJAMIN J. ROOVERS
ELLENY B. CHRISTOPOULOS
RACHEL S. KENNEDY
TYRONE M. ST. JUNIOR
HANNAH R. JAHN
SAVEON D. GRENELL
JULIE P. WILSON
GREGORY P. KRUSE
KIMBERLY A. PRESCOTT
Assistant City Attorneys

Ms. Reed alleges that a City sewer line blockage caused a water back-up in her home at

3418 North 56th Street on June 18, 2018 resulting in $7,344.00 in property damage.

Sewer Maintenance responded to a backwater call at this location on June 19, 2018. The
City’s sanitary sewer was checked and found to be in proper working condition. This
sewer is on a normal three year cleaning schedule with the last cleaning occurring on
December 18, 2015. Ms. Reed, the property owner, was advised to contact a licensed

plumber in regards to the water back-up issues at her home.

There is no basis to support a claim of negligence in this matter. Therefore, we

recommend that this claim be denied.

Very truly yours,
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GRANTF LANGLEY
City-Attorney
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ATRICIA A. FRICKER
Assistant City Attorney
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